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Hyattstown, Maryland 20734 

May 27, 1967 

Dear Friend: 

Please accept my apologies for not replying earlier to 
your last year's letter to the Alan Burke Show on WNLW-TV. It 
is only today that it reached me, having been mailed by WNEW two 
days ago, May 25, 1967. 

Perhaps the enclosed form answers your question, if you 
have been unable to obtain WHITEWASH since writing Mr. Burke. 
You Will notice that I have since published the second part of 
this book. The third and additional parts will be available 
soon. We maintain a mailing list of those wishing to be notified. 

In some areas a reprint of the first book is available. 

Thank you for your interest, and again my apologies for 
the delay in responding. 

Sincerely, 

Harold Weisberg 


